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From: Eric Solorio
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 4/9/2010 2:40 PM
Subject: Fwd: Solar Millenium project

>>> Stuart & Kathryn Fields <eh@iwvisp.com> 4/9/2010 11:11 AM >>>
Sirs:  Why is a 5 mile long water supply line needed for a Dry processed
solar field required?  As I'm sure you know, the Indian Wells Valley is in
overdraft now.  Expanding the number of water users makes absolutely no
sense in this environment.  There is no expectation of improved water supply
in the foreseable future.  To install this "Dry" solar system in an area
already experiencing water depletion is insanity.
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